
I am . I am one of the registered owners of Lot 22, DP 1044936  

 NSW. 

 

I object to the Hills of Gold wind farm proposal. 

Visual 

Lot 22, being adjacent to this proposal will be highly impacted visually. Most of the day we are out 

and about not locked up in houses. WE will be exposed to shadow flicker – exceeding the allowable 

annual amount, blade glint, blade throw and ice throw during winter periods. Our visual landscape 

will be ruined. 

Transport. 

Getting to and from our property will be greatly hindered during construction and once constructed 

we will have to navigate around the turbines. No definitive transport route has been put forward, so 

we also have the uncertain factor of how many more ways we will be adversely affected. 

Biodiversity 

The proposal discusses how they intend to displace our native fauna. Wild animals do not acclimate 

ready in new areas that can be already occupied by other animals, they have a tendency to return to 

their original areas. 

Environment 

I believe that this project will have an adverse effect on our environment. 

NB we have a DA approval for a dwelling that has already been started, inspected and certified on 

our lot. This seems to have been ignored. 

I also want to bring attention to the Independent Planning commissioners that we have not signed 

any agreements with the proponent. No neighbourhood agreement and no biodiversity stewardship 

has been signed. 

 

 




